Economy, Regeneration and Development Committee 29 September 2021

Public questions from the Birkenhead Market Traders Association

1. Question 1 from David French
At a meeting 10 August Mr Evans informed our community
representatives that the decision has been made to scrap plans for a
temporary Market, that our community will remain on the current
market site and furthermore no demolition/redevelopment work will be
commenced anywhere on the current market site. When does Wirral
Borough Council expect demolition reconstruction to begin?

2. Question 2 from Bernard Furlong
Our community have been informed via newsletter that the vacant
Marks & Spencer site proposal has been revisited and examined by WBC
Officers and rejected. As this proposal has been rejected by Officers we
do not see that any information can be classed as commercially
sensitive. Therefore will WBC Officers furnish our representatives with
copies of all documents pertaining to the Marks & Spencer site held by
WBC without delay?



